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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 

FROM: Adrienne Sturrup, Director  

THROUGH: Stephanie Hayden – Howard, LMSW, Assistant City Manager 

DATE: March 1, 2023  

SUBJECT: Staff Response Creation of a Joint Austin/Travis County Public Health Commission 

On February 23, 2023, Austin Public Health brought forward a Recommendation for Council Approval 
(RCA) regarding appointments to the Austin/Travis County Public Health Commission who will advise 
City Council on public health programs, projects and services within Austin and Travis County. Council 
approved this item, therefore closing out this request. If you have questions or would like more 
information, please contact Director Adrienne Sturrup at Adrienne.sturrup@austintexas.gov. 

Cc: Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 
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